
 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 26th April 2024 

 

Diary dates 

 Parents Reading Information Evening – to be rescheduled 

30th April Muslim visitor in school 

6th May Bank holiday – school closed 

13th-16th May SATS 

20th May Cross-country for years 3, 4, 5, 6 

23rd May Sports Day 1.30pm start 

24th May INSET day – school closed 

21st June Learning Together morning – till 9.30 am 

27th June Year 2 campout 

28th June Pyjamarama day 

9th July Bath class play 

12th July Summer Fair  

18th July End of Year Celebration Service 1.30pm – all welcome 

18th July Leavers/School Disco 

19th July School closes for summer 2.15pm 

 

Flourish Awards 

Noah for determination to improve in all his work. 

Millie for great recall of number bonds. 

 

Could your son or daughter be a Cathedral Chorister? 

Dr Krippner, the Director of Music at Ripon Cathedral, will be visiting our school to talk to the children 

during an assembly about the Choristers of Ripon Cathedral and how to become a Cathedral 

Chorister. All interested children are invited to see Dr Krippner after the assembly for an informal 

audition. Being a chorister is an outstanding opportunity, so it is very much worth considering! Dr 

Krippner will visit us on Wednesday 22nd May. Meanwhile, do have a look at the Cathedral’s chorister 

recruitment video: https://youtu.be/9li3sNhDfFA 

 

Out of school achievements 

 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

Information for Parents 

Short Break Funding 2024- 25 

  
The Short Break Grants for this year opens 1st May 2024. The deadline for submitting applications is 
5pm on the 31st May 2024. 

  
Parents and Carers with children who have a disability, but are not open to DCS, can apply for up to 
£350 to enable: 

  
• Their child to take part in an enjoyable play or leisure opportunity 

• Parents/Carers to have a short break from their caring responsibilities 

• Have an opportunity for children and young people to meet with their friends, or a chance for 

their child to learn or develop a skill. 

https://youtu.be/9li3sNhDfFA
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

                         

  
Please promote to the families that you are supporting and have a look at the  link below for the 
further information about Short Breaks Application process and eligibility criteria.  
Short breaks for disabled children and young people | North Yorkshire Council 
 

 

Your support for your child’s education is crucial to their progress.  Please tell us if there are 
any adjustments we need to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in 
large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair access; explaining things over the 
phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender. 

 

 

 
 
 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/children-and-families/social-care-children/short-breaks-disabled-children-and-young-people

